
THE HARRIS COUNTY                      
HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE 
COLLECTION FACILITY WILL BE 
CLOSED THE FOLOWING DAYS: 

 

 

 

 

 

HAVE A WONDERFUL HOLIDAY SEASON & REMEMBER –  

NEVER POUR LEFTOVER FATS, OILS, OR GREASE  
DOWN THE GARBAGE DISPOSAL OR DRAIN.   

PLEASE BRING THEM TO US FOR PROPER DISPOSAL! 

WEDNESDAY:  NOVEMBER 25TH      

AND                                

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 28TH 

WEDNESDAY:  DECEMBER 23RD & 30TH 
AND                                

SATURDAY DECEMBER 26TH  


